Rooley Lane Medical Centre

Patient Participation Group (PPG)

Agenda on Tuesday 6th February, 5.30-7pm, 2017
Agenda

Ground Rules – we will…

· Work together and get stuck in, to deliver results as a group

· Provide constructive feedback on a range of issues

· Aim to improve the experience and care for the whole practice population 

· Listen respectfully

· Maintain confidentiality

· Agree that all views are valid, even if we do not agree with them – difference of opinions will happen

· Treat all members equally as individuals

· Support each other

· Have fun

· Keep to a timetable – start and finish on time

Agenda

· Opportunity for PPG and PHC to meet without staff 5.30-6.00

· This section is for the PPG/PHCs to organise

· Welcome and introductions

· Agreeing terms of reference
Content of website

· Agreement of names on website or not?

· Content of digiboard
· Reaudit the telephone access
· Dementia friendly/carers meeting
· Date of next meeting    
Rooley Lane Medical Centre

Patient Participation Group (PPG)

Meeting on Tuesday 6th February 2018, 5.30-7pm, 2017
Minutes
Staff present: Dr D, DW, JN
PPG members: SD, AS, GS, BM, SR, DR, NS, BG, TH
Ground Rules – we will…

· Work together and get stuck in, to deliver results as a group

· Provide constructive feedback on a range of issues

· Aim to improve the experience and care for the whole practice population 

· Listen respectfully

· Maintain confidentiality

· Agree that all views are valid, even if we do not agree with them – difference of opinions will happen

· Treat all members equally as individuals

· Support each other

· Have fun

· Keep to a timetable – start and finish on time

Opportunity for PPG and PHC to meet without staff 5.30-6.00

· The PHC’s explained to the PPG group the latest news regarding their relaxation event.

· Welcome and introductions 

· Agreeing terms of reference

All members looked at the terms of reference and made some minor modifications and now have been agreed as final. DW will put this document on the PPG intranet site on our practice website.

AS kindly agreed he would be the chair for the next few meetings to keep us on track with going through the meeting agendas.

· Content of website

Everyone agreed to have our previous minutes on our website. DW will go through the last 2 years’ worth of meetings and change full names to initials and then put these all on the website.

· Content of digiboard

DW mocked up information as a PowerPoint and showed this to the group. The group then made alterations and suggestions to improve/reword. DW will action any changes necessary. DW stated that whatever they think should go on there to let me know and it can quickly be added.

· Reaudit the telephone access
The group decided that we should not reaudit the telephone access as NS stated that after a few calls the receptionists recognised their voices. The members stated that they do not have any problems getting through on a morning and making an appointment. This was also a question that was asked as part of the waiting room survey from September to November and actually the results (discussed previously) showed good telephone access. The group felt that repeating the audit would not add anything further to the data that was collected in the survey and they were not keen on doing this again. Over the last year we have been trying to educate patients by asking receptionists to say to stagger their calls between 8-9:30am on a morning and the results in the previous minutes show this is working.
· Dementia friendly/carers meeting
It was agreed to see if Mel from Carers resource can come to our next meeting. DW will approach carers resource. Hopefully Carers resource and our PPG/PHC group can organise a carers event at the Gateway.
· Date of next meeting    

The date of the next meeting is Tues 20th March 2018.
